
IMPERVIOUS COVERAGE
LISTENING SESSION

We want to hear from you on the proposed code amendment to limit
impervious surfaces. Limiting impervious surfaces help to reduce
environmental impacts of stormwater runoff, such as flooding and the heat
island effect, and also improve health equity in Dallas. Hear from City staff
on the initial proposal and share your thoughts. 

To request a language interpreter, please email Lori Levy at least 72 hours in
advance of a meeting. Late requests will be honored, if possible. 

April 22, 2024
6:00 pm
bit.ly/codeamendimpercov040824

April 23, 2024
12:00 PM
bit.ly/codeamendimpercov040924

MORE INFORMATION:
bit.ly/dallasimpercodeamend 

Lori Levy, AICP| Lori.Levy@dallas.gov






